
 
 

Town of Norfolk 

Public Hearing for Proposed Zoning Changes 

Chapter 84 Animals 

Article IV 

Keeping of Domestic Poultry 

June 9, 2022 

The Norfolk Town Board held a Public Hearing regarding proposed zoning 

changes regarding Keeping Domestic Poultry in the Residential Hamlet (R-

H) District of Norfolk on Thursday, June 9, 2022 at 5:45 PM at the Norfolk 

Town Hall. 

Present were Supervisor Charles Pernice, Deputy Supervisor Richard 

Bump, Councilwoman Jean Gang, and Councilman Paul Paige. 

Not Present: Councilman Donald Purvis 

Supervisor Pernice opened the Public Hearing. 

There was discussion. 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 

There were no Public Comments. 

The Public Hearing was closed with a motion by Supervisor Pernice and 

Deputy Supervisor Bump. All in Favor – Carried 

      Supervisor – Charles Pernice 

      Deputy Supervisor – Richard Bump 

      Councilman – Donald Purvis 

      Councilwoman – Jean Gang 

      Councilman – Paul Paige 

 

Dated: June 9, 2022 

 

Jill M. Molnar – Norfolk Town Clerk 


